
Dear Friends           

 

I write in support of the call to establish a Wales Peace Institute. I believe that this is very important 

as we develop a mature democratic system in our country. This development will particularly benefit 

the young people of Wales, as it will provide a forum with the status to discuss issues that influence 

everyone’s lives, to which everyone will be able to contribute . 

 

Yours faithfully    

Guto Prys ap Gwynfor 

(President of the Fellowship of Reconciliation in Wales)  
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